
From: Sandra Mann <Poochpal@icloud.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 10:02 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No Northern Pass  
  
Sandra Mann 
2080 Benton Rd 
N. Haverhill, NH 03774 
 
October 12, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
As a native and resident of New Hampshire, I voice the opinion that further degradation to the environment , 
especially in the form of towers and lines, is an irresponsible choice. The natural beauty of New Hampshire should 
be protected for generations to come. The Northern Pass will defile our landscape and erode the pride we hold for 
our land, its history, and beauty. Digging for Underground lines will disrupt the environment, residents and 
businesses. There is no gain for New Hampshire from this invasive plan. I strongly urge you to drop plans for the 
Northern Pass and respect the lives and opinions of those who live here. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Mann 
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